
May 7, 2019 - Removal of Tower Crane May 17-19, 2019 

The tower crane that was temporarily set up at the Science and Engineering Building (SEB) 
project site will be disassembled and removed, weather permitting, between 7:00 a.m. on Friday, 
May 17, 2019 and 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 19, 2019.  Construction vehicles may affect traffic 
in and around the job site.  For additional information, please contact the Facilities Service 
Center at 458-4262. 

 


